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MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 Principal's Conference Room 

Shrewsbury High School 
 

Thursday, April 14, 2016 
 

Present:  Mr. John Samia, Chairperson; Ms. Sandy Fryc, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Erin Canzano, 
Secretary; Dr. Dale Magee; Mr. Jon Wensky; and Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools;   
Executive session was opened by John Samia at 6:43 pm. 
 
Possible Litigation in regards to a School Trip 
John Samia updated the committee about the status of the trip to France.  One parent continues to be 
upset about the course of events and has been in contact with Mr. Samia with his frustrations and his 
desire to sue the district to receive his money back.  Seven families are intending to send their students 
on the trip, which will depart on Friday, the 15th. 
Jon Wensky then departed from executive session. 
 
Negotiations with Shrewsbury Education Association, Unit A 
Joe Sawyer updated the committee about the status of negotiations.  Central Office and the negotiating 
team will put together a complete package which would include, among others, a cost of living 
increase, longevity and some variation of sick leave buy back.  This package will be presented to the 
SEA on April 26th, and if no movement is made, then the School Committee would need a workshop to 
determine next steps in the process. 
 
Adjournment 
On a motion from Dr. Dale Magee, seconded by Sandy Fryc, executive session was adjourned into 
open session at 7:16 pm. Roll call votes are as follows:   Erin Canzano, yes; Dale Magee, yes; Sandy 
Fryc, yes; and John Samia, yes. 
On a motion from Dr. Dale Magee, seconded by Sandy Fryc, open session was adjourned at 7:17 pm. 
Roll call votes are as follows:  Erin Canzano, yes; Dale Magee,yes; Sandy Fryc, yes; and John Samia, 
yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Erin H. Canzano, Secretary 
 
 


